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Docket No. 030-29692 License No. 31-27937-01

Inspeco, Inc.

ATTN: David W. Lehmkuhl, PE
47 Hudson Street

Ossining, New York 10562

Gentlemen:
Subject: Inquiry No. 88-001

This refers to a telepione inquiry by Mr. Waymon Wallace of this office with
Mr. David W. Lehimkuhl of your staff on May 31, 1988. This inquiry concerned
activities authorized by License No. 31-27937-01, as they relate to the initia-
tion of activities involving licensed materials and the anticipated workload of
your program,

From this discussion, it is our understanding that you have never used licensed
material under authorization of this license and do not intend to use material
in the near future. We further understand that you will notify this office by
telephone or in writing prior to using material. If our understandings are
incorrect, please inform us in writing.

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," Part 2,
Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter will be placed in
the Public Document Room. No reply to this letter is required; however, should
you have any questions conacerning this inquiry, we will be pleased to discuss
them with you.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Original Signe+ By:
John R. Vinite

John R. White, Chief
Nuclzar Materials Safety Section C
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

€4

Public Document Room (POR)

Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
State of New York
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